
The University of Minnesota announces the James Ford Bell Delta Waterfowl Fellow- 

ship for studies in basic biology of waterfowl. Applications should be sent to, or 

further information obtained from, W. J. Breckenridge, Director, Minnesota Museum 

of Natural History, University of Minnesota, Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455. Deadline 

ORNITHOLOGICAL NEWS 

for application for 1966 is 1 August 1965. 

XIV INTERNATIONAL ORNITHOLOGICAL CONGRESS, GREAT BRITAIN, 1966 

Dr. N. Tinbergen, Secretary-General of the Congress submits the following information. 

The Scientific Meeting will be held at Oxford, 2430 July 1966. The meetings will 

consist of Plenary Sessions in the mornings, featuring invited speakers in selected fields 

of ornithology, and Sectional Sessions in the afternoons at which short offered papers 

will he read. There will be exhibits, film shows, a Social Center, and a whole day 

excursion. Accommodation will be arranged in the University Colleges at approximately 

SO/ ($7) per day. 

A Study Cruise on the 12,800 ton liner Devonia will be held from 16-23 July 1966. 

This cruise will leave Glasgow, sail around the north of Scotland to Edinburgh. This 

trip will visit numerous seabird islands and parties will be landed on some islands. 

Accommodations on board will be in dormitories costing approximately 30R ($84) per 

passenger, and in a limited number of l-, 2., 3-, and 4.berth cabins costing up to 

approximately 75;E ($210) for a l-berth cabin. 

The Congress fee will be log ($28) for Full M em b ers and 7g ($19.60) for Associate 

Members. The Congress is open to all ornithologists over the age of 18 years. 

Application forms for the Congress and the Cruise, or the Congress alone, as well as 

further details can be obtained from: 

The Secretary-General 

International Ornithological Congress 

c/o Department of Zoology 

Parks Road 

Oxford, England. 

After over seven years Dr. Robert A. Norris has asked to be relieved of duties as a 

member of the Editorial Advisory Board of the Bulletin. This Editor, and I know I 

speak for the two previous Editors, wishes to express the thanks of the Society to Dr. 

Norris for his excellent service. 

ZIP Code numbers have recently been applied to the mailing list of the Wilson Society. 

Your Treasurer therefore requests that members and subscribers include their new ZIP 

Code numbers when they change addresses. Compliance with this request will avoid 

delays in receiving The Bulletin, and will be greatly appreciated by the Treasurer.-C.C.R. 
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